
 

 

 

 

 

 

From Wrong to Write 

  

Need help formatting, citing sources, or simply finding a way to  

get your ideas down on paper? The MLC Writing Center will have 

you covered. 
 

Five nights each week, qualified students like Orie Thomford (MLS / 

Zion-Chesaning MI, pictured) are available to guide you through 

those rough research papers and essays. Orie says he’s always glad to 

help other students improve their writing skills. “I really like meeting 

and interacting with new people—and getting paid to do it!” 
 

When you visit the Writing Center, it’s a win-win situation. 

Struggling writers become successful writers, and the writing coaches 

develop valuable skills as well. Orie says, “This job has taught me 

how to properly give advice, be personal, and be patient.” 

 
Friendly Competition 

 

Intramural basketball season is in full swing. With 26 teams—

including the sophomore “Team Fedd,” pictured—the weeknight 

schedules of both players and fans are packed with competitive 

games. The men and women of MLC—students and faculty alike—

are playing their hearts out in hopes of scoring a priceless “Intramural 

Champions” T-shirt.  
 

First-year Elsie Koutia (ALA / Cross of Glory-Peoria AZ) is glad 

she’s giving intramurals a shot. “I like that I get to have fun with old 

and new friends, and can exercise in an enjoyable way!”  
 

Through intramurals you can bank on staying active during the 

winter—having a ball at the same time! 

 
Live Music at Late Nite 
 

Thanks to the talented musicians on campus, Late Nite in the caf has 

even more to offer than ice cream and chicken tenders. Sophomore 

John Hemmelman (Luther High / Goodview Trinity-Winona MN, 

pictured) is one of many who entertain MLC’s midnight munchers. 

John improvises on the piano, playing a variety of popular songs. “It’s 

really fun,” he says, “and it helps me practice playing in front of 

people just like I’ll hopefully be doing in church someday!” 
 

A capella groups, small bands, and solo artists make up the rest of the 

student musicians who perform for Late Nite. “God gave all of us 

gifts,” John concludes, “and we want to use them as much as 

possible.”  
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